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Open House #3 - Summary 
 

Ramsey County will be making roadway and safety improvements along Dale Street in Saint Paul, 

from Iglehart Avenue to Grand Avenue. Improvements are needed to replace outdated 

infrastructure and to address safety concerns for pedestrians, bicyclists, and motorists. An open 

house was held in July of 2024 to share the proposed project design. The following is an overview of 

the event and a summary of the comments received.    

Event Date and time: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 from 4:30-6:30 p.m. 

Event Location: MLK Recreation Center (271 N Mackubin St., St. Paul) 

Goal: To share the proposed final design and answer community questions and concerns 

How the event was promoted: GovDelivery, Ramsey County and Saint Paul social media, and 

community mailer 

Attendance 
There were 20 attendees at this event. 

Display Material 
Material was presented through a series of poster boards presenting project background and a map showing the 

proposed final design. Copies of the display boards are included as an attachment.  

Comments 
Comments were submitted via post-it notes placed on the map at the meeting, through comment cards, and via 

conversations with project staff at the meeting. The following is a summary of the key themes, followed by a 

transcript of the written comments received.  

Key themes 
• Layout: People expressed general support for the proposed layout, including the street design features 

and intersection crossing improvements citing safety and operational benefits.  

• Medians: People expressed support for the proposed center medians because they will help with 

pedestrian safety and better manage vehicle speeds. 

• Parking: Removal of existing on-street parking was a concern expressed by some. 

• Bike lanes: Some expressed desire for the project to include bike lanes.  

Written Comments  
• Parking Concerns: 

o Why is there some parking north of Summit? Parking is not needed north of Summit - there's 

too many types of traffic (cars, trucks, buses) for there to accommodate any parking.  
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o There is not a need for parking north of Selby. There was concern drivers will use empty parking 

spaces north of Selby as a separate driving lane.  

o There is not enough parking near Sweeny's - shared by at least 2 people   

• Signal Changes:  

o Support for left turn arrow lights (green or yellow flashing) from at least 4 people  

• Number of lanes:  

o "I'm pleased to see we're going with 10-foot lanes"  

• Bike lanes:  

o Why is there no bike lane on Dale? - shared by at least 2 people  

• General Comments:  

o "I'm excited about this, it seems really helpful for a lot of the issues on Dale."  

o Marc Heu is a very popular spot, that area will need to be monitored for traffic issues between 

parking and pedestrians crossing - shared by at least 3 people. 
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Attachment 1: Display Boards 
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